
Respected Sir/ Madam 
My name is ………i came to Australia for the bright future in 2005. I have done studies and 
everything else to get the parmanent residency. Me and my of my friends have spent most 
vital time of our lives here as we all know the age between 23-30 is the most vital stage of 
life and this is the time when we have to settle down in the life. We all have been waiting for 
our permanent residency from last 2 years and now by bringing in the new rules and 
legislation in you are doing nothing but playing with not only the our futue but also with lives 
of  our parents. So Sir/Madam by impossing this new law you will send the future of 
thousands of youngsters in deep dark sea which i think not acceptable at any leval.  We are 
the asset for Australia as we have always played the role to boost the economy of this 
country. So pl dont do this to us and to our family members.I am also sending you my contact 
details in case you want to get in touch with me.  
  
HOPE YOU WILL CONSIDER OUR APPEAL AND WILL NOT PASS THIS BILL IN 
YOR PARLIMENT. 
  
 


